CORRESPONDENCE

7/1/2021
Antonia Hover DOCUMENT NO. 07379-2021
From: Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, July 1, 2021 1:15 PM
To: 'lynnlawler2004@yahoo.com'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Public Comment on Docket #20210015-El

Good Morning, Mr. and Mrs. Wolf.

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210015, and forwarding them to
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Thank you!

Toni Hover

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

Phone: (850) 413-6467

From: lynnlawler2004@ everyactioncustom.com <lynnlawler2004 @everyactioncustom.com>
Sent: Thursday, July 1, 2021 12:33 PM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: Public Comment on Docket #20210015-El

Dear Public Service Commission,

I HAVE NOTICED SINCE THE LAST FEW HURRICANES THAT THERE ARE VAGUE CHARGES THAT AMOUNT TO OVER HALF
THE COST OF ELECTRIC. THIS SURCHARGE WAS ORIGINALLY ADDED TO OFFSET COSTS INCURRED FROM 2004
HURRICANES...AND THEN THEY NEVER WENT AWAY !

FPL ASKED US TO HELP SUBSIDIZE THEIR SOLAR DEVELOPMENT, MEANWHILE, WE CITIZENS IN FLORIDA GET HARDLY
ANY INCENTIVE TO GO SOLAR...AND, TO MY KNOWLEDGE, WORN OUT PANELS ARE NOT BEING RECYCLED AND ENDING
UP IN LANDFILLS!! NOT ECOLOGICALLY WISE !

WE NEED TO BETTER INCENTIVIZE PEOPLE AND BUSINESSES TO INVEST IN SOLAR HERE...FOR THE HEALTH OF ALL OF US
AND THE ENVIRONMENT!!

WE, THE PEOPLE, DON'T WANT DIRTY, PLANET DAMAGING FOSSIL FUEL FORMS OF ENERGY INCLUDING NATURAL GAS
AND A PERMANENT BAN ON FRACKING.

CHARGING EVEN MORE FOR SOMETHING WE DON'T WANT IN THE FIRST PLACE IS TANTAMOUNT TO A MONOPOLY,
NOT TO MENTION ANTI ENVIRONMENT!

TIME IS NOW TO MAKE THE CHANGE TO IMPROVE THE PROGNOSIS FOR THE PLANET AND THE PEOPLE.
PLEASE REDUCE OUR RIDICULOUSLY HIGH ELECTRIC BILLS!
THANK YOU!



As a resident of Florida, | urge you to decline FPL’s rate increase petition, which would create an unnecessary and
excessive burden on utility customers at a time when many Floridians can least afford to pay more for their unavoidable
daily expenses.

FPL is trying to charge customers like us for a range of projects we do not want or need. FPL does not need to spend
billions of our dollars to build redundant fossil fuel units, rebuild an already-sufficient transmission system, and give
their shareholders a raise.

Please do not put FPL’s desire to maximize profits over our need to power our homes affordably.

Thank you!

Como residente de Florida, le insto a que rechace la peticidon de aumento de tarifas de FPL, que crearia una carga
innecesaria y excesiva para los clientes de servicios publicos en un momento en que muchos floridanos no pueden pagar
mas por sus gastos diarios.

FPL esta tratando de cobrar a clientes como nosotros por una variedad de proyectos que no queremos ni necesitamos.
FPL no necesita gastar miles de millones de ddlares para construir unidades de combustibles fésiles redundantes,
reconstruir un sistema de transmision que ya es suficiente y dar un aumento a sus accionistas.

Por favor, no anteponga el deseo de FPL de maximizar las ganancias a nuestra necesidad de alimentar nuestros hogares
de manera asequible.

iGracias!
Sincerely,

Carolyn and Robert Wolf
8185 129th Ct Sebastian, FL 32958-3673





